
News

News

  

We are pleased to report that Kelly's leg is healing well and she is out teaching and training and
we look forward to having her back in the saddle by the end of June.

  

Louise is home next week so anyone requiring her should contact her direct on 00353 83 404
5859.

  

Shows

  

Emily had a fantastic win on the amazing Wild Rose. They won the Senior Winter Grand Prix
last week at Geneagles. Emilys other rides Noble Grand Conan and Elite K were also both in
the money with good places through out the three days up there.

  

Ruby Ward has been enjoying some success in the WHP rings with training stakes, cradle
stakes and novice ursery wins at Area 2a, NCPA Cheshire and Warren Farm winter shows on
her ponies Pentrelloyd Edward and Tynymor Twn Sion Catti. See youtube Nobleworkinghunters
for the girls recent rounds. Beth Lewendon and Dartans First Lady have also been enjoying a
successfull time Winning and qualiying for the BSPS Winter Championships in outings at
Barton, Southview and Warren Farm.

  

With Pony of the Year Show and The BSPS Winter Championships coming up we look forward
to a busy few weeks ahead.

  

Good luck all x

  

 1 / 1


